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Good evening,

Lo sesidnt o o N (s
Water Utility is proposing a more than 100% increase in our community's sanitary sewage

rates, which I strongly oppose. My objection stems from the fact that we have not been given
adequate notice to review or comment on this proposed increase. Furthermore, there has been
a lack of accountability regarding necessary repairs and upgrades, coupled with environmental
damage resulting from the mismanagement of the Grassland facility that is adjacent to the
neighborhood common area. I am requesting that the committee extend the review period for
compliance, and I fully support the Attorney General's office in advocating for the protection
of our community from price gouging and environmental degradation. Thank you for your
consideration.

Lindsay Castano





